If you can’t go a day withut si_ging
CAMBRIDGE CHILDREN’S CHORUS

is the place for you

INVITING SINGERS FROM CAMBRIDGE AND SURROUNDING TOWNS

An exciting opportunity to learn to sing, drum and read music while making new friends.

$50 introductory cost for 1 semester through January for new members.
Tuition financial assistance available.

FOR GRADES 5 - 8 starting on Tuesday, October 14
Weekly rehearsals on Tuesdays | 5:30 - 7:00 Pm

St. John the Evangelist parish hall | 2254 Mass Ave., No. Cambridge (near #77 MBTA bu;ﬁ
NOW ACCEPTING NEW SINGERS

INTERESTED? \\&
Please contact Josh DeWitte, Director | joshdewitte@bostoncitysingers.org | 617-291-8505\

A

CAMBRIDGE
CHILDREN’S CHORUS \

m Offering Chorus Programs for 4-15 year olds
Cambridge Children’s Chorus is a division of Boston City Singers
BOSTON CITY SINGERS A 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization ~www.bostoncitysingers.org

lnspiring Young Voices




